
October 23, 1924.

Louis tfitch, î8 >, 
Peser Building,

Llontreal.

Dear r. :;itch:_

I h -/o' learned vith groat vloasare from ..rofossor 
3ro<llo Brocîone 1 of the interest vLïch yua have, boon 
taxing in providing scholarships for t o study of Hebrew, 
end of your gonorosity in giving one of these yourself.

It is gratify in;: to find our graduates displaying the 
intorost vfiiich not oal' in tliose, but in" other natters is 
shorn by yourself, as xtqII as to note the rovival of attention 
paid to a stud, vhich, both for traditional and cultural 
re.:.so.is, should hold an ospecial appeal for the Hebrew.

Yours faithfully,

Pri icipal.


